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With Christmas just around the corner, it's the perfect time to prepare by putting Jesus' teaching to "love 

one another" into action. What better way to express acts of kindness than by joining our new children's 

art contest on the theme "Be Kind"! 

 

From 1st November to 14th December, the Children's Ministry invites children aged 4 to 11 and their 

families to a 44-day challenge to practice kindness and to take part in this special art contest. Let your 

creativity shine as you show how you make a difference in the lives of those around you and care for the 

environment. 

 

Tip: Try a comic style by showing multiple acts of kindness in a single submission - it's a fun way to tell 

your story! The winner will be announced in the national newsletter on 19th December and will receive 

an exciting prize! 

 

Any medium is welcome - except digital. We can't wait to see your wonderful creations! 

 

Submit your artwork by 14th December to: bealozano86@ gmail,com Got questions? Reach out to Ala at 

ala@ ffwpu,org,uk 



 

 

 


